
To Whom it May Concern, 

My name is Belainesh Tekle. I reside at 410 Virginia St., Saint Paul, MN 55103. I live in 
the upstairs unit. 

Regarding the issue of trash, I only use the large dumpster provided by Advanced 
Disposal. I never use the small ones that showed up on the side. 

The dumpster seems to be enough on its own, so I never saw any reason to use another 
container. Besides. I have been vegan for over 35 years, and I have very little garbage because 
I compost. 

I am usually at work, as well. so  I usually throw my lunch waste away there. Which 
reminds me, I am very disappointed that the City of Saint Paul has not dropped us off a 
recycling bin, so I have to continue to take my recyclables elsewhere and recycle on my own. 

Thanks, 

elainesh Tekle 

SCOTT B BARRETTE 
NOTARY PUBLJC - MINNESCIA 

MY COMMISSION EXPIRES 01/31/2021 
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